
 

Memo 
Date: July 30, 2018 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  

Chancery Staff 
 
From: Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:  Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending  

July 27, 2018  
 

 
It has been another week of good coverage for The Archdiocese of Atlanta in the 
news and The Georgia Bulletin.  
 
In case you missed them, please see below for links to this week’s featured 
stories: 
 
The Georgia Bulletin en español 

• Amigos por Cristo continúa trabajando durante los conflictos políticos en 
Nicaragua 

• Feligrés de Príncipe de Paz preparada para regresar a Chinandega 
 

Social Media: 
• Facebook: Director of Archives presents “Engaging Your Diocesan 

Community: Utilizing Diocesan/Chancery Resources” at the Association 
of Catholic Diocesan Archivists Biennial Conference 

• Facebook: Summer Selfie - St. Thomas the Apostle Catholic Church, 
Smyrna 

• Twitter: Summer Selfie - The Catholic Shrine of the Immaculate 
Conception 

• Instagram: Summer Selfie - St. Joseph’s Catholic Parish, Athens 
• Instagram: Atlanta Catechist Conference Workshop spotlight on Dr. 

Phillip M. Thompson 
 

Local News 
• Interfaith Interns Prepare for Advocacy 

 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. Thank you. 
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